
 

Ref. No. MCHI/GEN/12-13/031 

July 5, 2012 

 

To, 

M/s. Sahajanand Developers 

Plot No. 274/9, Jethwa Niwas,  

Road No. 12, Jawahar Nagar, 

Goregaon (W), Mumbai – 400 062 

 

 

Ref: Your letter dtd. 04.06.2012 in respect of VAT matter 

 

 

Dear Sir,  

 

With reference to your letter dated 04th July 2012, we would like to 

state as under; 

 

Your suggestion for approaching to the finance ministry of state for 

extension of composition scheme from earlier period, we will put this 

suggestion before our Managing Committee. If there is any positive 

response, we will let you know accordingly.   

 

As far as SLP in Vat matter is concerned the same is filed in Supreme 

Court, yesterday, 4th July 2012 at Lodgment No. 21934 of 2012.  

 

Thanking you,  

 

Yours truly,  

For MCHI-CREDAI 

 

 

 

C. P. Goyal  

Chief Manager, Finance 

 


